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From: ME_CFS
Sent: Friday, 12 July 2019 9:12 AM
To: 'a.lloyd@unsw.edu.au’;

Cc:

Subject: ME/CFS Report released [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Dear ME/CFS Advisory Committee

This is just a brief email to let you know that the Myalgic Encephalomyelitis/Chronic Fatigue Syndrome Advisory
Committee Report to the NHMRC Chief Executive Officer has been published on the NHMRC website. The CEO is quite
busy at this time however she has commenced considering the options presented in the report.

If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact us.
Kind regards

On behalf of the ME/CFS Project Team

Assistant Director (A/g), Public Health
Research Translation
National Health and Medical Research Council

@nhmrc.gov.au
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